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July 22, 2024 

 

Mr. Matthew Davis, Director 

Land Use and Development Department 

310 Norwich-New London Tpke. 

Uncasville, CT 06382 

Via Email: mdavis@montville-ct.org 

 

RE: Black Ash Estates Resubdivision 

 Black Ash and Old Colchester Road 

CLA-7767C 

 

Dear Matt:  

 

CLA Engineers has reviewed the revised plans and supporting documents submitted for 

the Black Ash Estates Resubdivision on Black Ash and Old Colchester Roads.  We have 

the following comments: 

 

1. The Applicant should provide peak runoff data at Points A, B, and C for the 100-

year storm. 

 

2. All other previous comments have been addressed. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this review.  Please feel free to call me at our 

office or email at khaubert@claengineers.com with any questions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 

  
Kyle Haubert, P.E. 

 
cc: John Carlson 

 Meredith Badalucca 

 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 Civil   Structural Survey    
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